
In order to install System 7.1 on certain of the new range of Macintoshes, 
you require two further disks than those provided by the standard System 
7.1 package. If you purchase any of the System 7.1 packages, you will be 
allowed to download any relevant Startup disk packages that you may 
require. You will be required to "purchase" them in the usual way, but you 
will not be charged for the transaction. If you have any queries about this 
procedure, please feel free to ring the IA Enablement centre on 081 200 
0100.


